
With reference to the tender notice for Provision of Umzimvubu free wi-fi 

in ward 21 Toleni combined school, Bid No: UMZ/2022-23/CS/ICT/001 that 

was advertised on the 10th of March 2023 on the Daily newspaper, notice 

is hereby given to all interested bidders that the bid advert is being retracted.

Any queries please contact the SCM Unit on (039) 255-8500.

GPT Nota

Municipal Manager
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Date: 13 March 2023


